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                                                                                           20 April 2020 

ADDENDUM No. 4 
 

SUBJECT: RFQ-074-20 - Rehabilitation of Al Mohaimn Primary 
Mixed  School in Hawija District-Kirkuk Governorate 

 
To: All potential bidders, 

The purpose of this addendum is to inform all the bidders that:   

1- A new site visit is scheduled as follows:  

Date and Time: 26 April 2020 between 10:00 am till 12:00 pm 
               Focal Engineer for site visit: Mohammed Ghatheeth 
               Email: mohammedkatheeth86@yahoo.com 

Mob: 0770 371 2570 
2- The site visit is mandatory. if the bidders will not attend the site visit, the bid will not be considered 

for further evaluation and will be rejected.  

Bidders attended the first site visit is not required to attend the second visit and they will be 

considered for the evaluation.   

 

3- The deadline of bid submission has extended from 27 of April 2020 to 3 of May 2020. 

 

All other terms and conditions in the RFQ remained unchanged. 

 

Thank you in advance for your interest in UNDP procurement opportunities. 

 

 

Piero Emanuele Franceschetti 

Head of Service Center,  

UNDP 

 


